
 
 
 
      

PUBLIC NOTICE 
             

 
WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY OF CABARRUS COUNTY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF FEBRUARY REGULAR MEETING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting scheduled for February 19, 
2025, of the Board of Directors of the Water and Sewer Authority of Cabarrus County, is 
cancelled due to the pending inclement weather.  The next regular Board meeting will be on 
March 19, 2025. 
 

This the 19th day of February, 2025. 
 

                                                                                    Shannon Kincaid 
       Secretary to the Board of Directors 
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